
From: Eileen Willmott  
Sent: 27 June 2023 13:37 
To: Planning 
Subject: Eileen: tree planning comment correction 2023/2462/T 27/6/23 
 
Dear Planners and Tree Officers,  
 
I have been informed that 2023/2462/ T has been replaced by 2023/2600/ T 
due to a change of address to 15, Dartmouth Park Road.  I do not object to the 
pollarding of the Lombardy Poplar as it is back to ‘previous points’ and will 
leave adequate furnishing growth. 
 
Thank you, 
Eileen Willmott 
 


